
Cameron Brown


From: Cameron Brown


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 11:29 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: No Leadership Should Back Incorrect Forecasts


Dear Ms. Roberts, I'm saddened your agency is not defending the Alabama forecasters who were just trying


to accurately do their job. My Mom lives in the South and for those who follow the president, this was a


very confusing time as folks didn't know what to believe. If we can't trust our weather forecasters, who can


we trust? Of course, they, like the president, can be wrong, but they were right and it's quite scary that


they've been told not to contradict something that's wrong if it comes from the president. If you can't be


best, at least try harder, a lot of my relatives would appreciate it.


Sincerely, Ms Brown
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